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Liaison assignments 

Greetings from the composite group: 

We recently held our first meeting over the June 24-27, 1993 
weekend in Van Nuys. A comprehensive report from that meeting will be 
mailed out to you and all other conference participants shortly. In the 
meantime, however, we felt it essential to share some information with 
you. 

One of the crucial discussions we had concerned communications 
between us and the other parts of world services. We felt it paramount 
to open lines of communications that will serve to ensure that full and 
thorough communications exist between your service body and our 
group. To that end, we've assigned all our members to serve as 
communication liaisons. The primary function of these liaisons is to 
provide any and all information requested bi the various world service 
boards and committees. If the assigned liaison does not have the 
information requested, and it is available, he or she will be able to 
communicate a response back in as short a time as possible. 

The member assigned to the World Service Board of Trustees is 
Jamie Scott-Hopkins. You may contact Jamie at 44-71-798-8458 to 
obtain information about our work or the inventory process in general. 
We would appreciate that, if you have any verbal input into our work, 
you contact Jamie who will convey your input to us at the first opportune 
moment. If, however, the input is in written form, we ask that you send 
it to us in care of Stephan Lantos at the World Service Office. 

We thank you for your cooperation and continued support of our 
efforts. 


